Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
CITY OF AVON PARK
UNSOLICITED PROPOSAL - CITY OF AVON PARK EXECUTIVE AIRPORT

Advertisement

City of Avon Park

Receipt of Unsolicited Proposal - City of Avon Park Executive Airport

April  30, 2021

The City of Avon Park ("City") has received an Unsolicited Proposal under Section 255.065, Florida Statutes, for a public-private partnership proposing a long-term lease for the operation, maintenance, and development of the City of Avon Park Executive Airport ("Airport").

Under Section 255.065 (15)(b), Florida Statutes, the Unsolicited Proposal is NOT open for public inspection or available under public records until the City of Avon Park has made a final decision about the Proposal.

Under paragraph 255.065 (3)(b), Florida Statutes, the City of Avon Park will allow other proposals for a public-private partnership proposing a long-term lease for the operation, maintenance, and development of the Airport.
Proposals must be received in a password protected electronic delivery to mschrader@avonpark.city and Lowell.clary@claryconsulting.com no later than 4:00 pm, May 21, 2021.

Each proposer, including the team that submitted the Unsolicited Proposer is responsible for meeting the requirements of this Advertisement.
The complete requirements for submission including forms are including on the City of Avon Park web site located at: http://www.avonpark.cc/services/bids.php.
